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26th June 2024 
 
Dear Pupil, 
 
GCSE Results Day 2024 
 
We hope you are all enjoying your well-earned summer break. We are writing to give you some information 
regarding your GCSE results day this summer. 
 
GCSE results day will take place on Thursday 22 August 2024. You can collect your results from the Main Hall at 
9:00am. If you are unable to collect your results on results day, these will be posted home at the end of day on 
Thursday to the address we hold for you. Alternatively, if you wish for someone to collect them on your behalf, 
they will need to provide ID and have a letter giving them permission.  
 
Senior Leaders, Subject Leaders and your class teachers will be available on results day if you have any questions 
regarding your grades.  
 
Every year we endeavour to provide significant academic support for Year 11 pupils preparing for their exams 
through a comprehensive revision and intervention programme of events. We would welcome feedback from 
parents. Please spare a few minutes to complete this short survey which will help the school to further develop 
and enhance the revision and intervention offer to next year’s Year 11 cohort. 
 
We would also like to remind parents and carers that we are still collecting donations of uniform and scientific 
calculators. These can be handed into the school’s Reception at any points during the remainder of this term. Any 
donations that you can offer, are very much appreciated.  
 
In addition to the donation of uniform, please can you ensure that if your child is still in possession of any 
resources, such as textbooks, that these are returned to the school soon as possible. It is very important that we 
can equip next year’s GCSE pupils. 
  
If you have any further questions about results day, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
 
Finally, we have been very impressed by the exceptional levels of focus and commitment from our Year 11 pupils 
this year. The school would like to extend its thanks to parents and carers who have supported their children 
through this incredibly challenging period of examinations. 
 
We hope you have an enjoyable summer and we are looking forward to celebrating with you on results day.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

     
Laura Jones    Jim Barton 
Director of Achievement  Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/dcGyHcvLBn

